
 

 

 WV Board of Landscape Architects Meeting –September 9, 2022 
 

The meeting opens at 11:30 am, in attendance are Board President Jason Testman, Board Treasurer 
John Rudmann, Board Secretary Nathan Greene, and Kendra Zamora. 
 
11:30-11:34 Opening Statements 
  Call to order   
 
  Previous meeting minutes - Minutes from previous meeting Nathan motions to   
  approve, John 2nds the motion.  The previous meeting minutes are approved. 
 

 Treasurer's report - Revenues are up approximately $3,000 
 

 
11:34-11:37 Old Business 
  Pending rules changes are progressing as expected 
 
  Joshua Gulick’s application is now complete, licensure is approved 
 
  Jackson Gardner’s application is now complete, licensure is approved. 
 
  COA renewals are being cross-referenced by Kendra (firms vs licensees) 
 
11:37-12:06 New Business 

Potential loss of records – 
Jason’s previous employer has not been cooperating in efforts to recover Board records 
that were stored at their site, this may need to be addressed during the next audit. 

 
Randy Skaggs – 
Seeking a review / hearing to reconsider his denied application from 1987.  More 
research is required with regard to this matter. 
 
Recent applicant status updates- 

  Temporary licenses will be issued until applications can be reviewed (next meeting). 
 
  The next Board meeting is anticipated to be in November or December 2022. 
 
  Public Comments - There are no public comments. 
 
12:07  Further Business 
   No further business at this time. 
 
  This concludes all major business.  Jason adjourns the meeting at 12:07. 


